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THINGS TO KNOW 

 
>REMINDERS  

OCWC Monthly Meeting will be August 14, 2017  

2017, at City Arts Center, 3000 Pershing Blvd,  

State Fairgrounds, Oklahoma City, OK, at 7:00 

PM.  

Topic: Larry Willraph, Electric Light with wood. 

Volunteers for August 14, 2017: 

   Refreshments: Sherlene Tibbits & Gerald 

Hudson 

   Door Prizes: Barbara Woodbury 

   Hospitality: Floyd Brassfield 

 

> NOTES from Vice-president: 

Fred Self has been down with his back and 

unable to work or attend meetings.  Fred wants 

to thank everyone for their thoughts and 

prayers.  Fred will return as soon as physically 

possible. 

Bill Preble passed away Sunday July 23, 2017.  

Please add Billy’s family to your prayers.  

Sympathy cards may be mailed to 837 

Wilkinson Court, Moore, OK 73160.  

September General meeting is currently 

scheduled to take place at Fred’s sign shop 

business on Classen Blvd in OKC. 

 

 

COMING EVENTS 

>> September 9, 2017, Exhibit/Demonstration, 

Oklahoma History Museum.2017.  

>> September 16-17, 2017, Woodcarvers  

Of NW Arkansas, 38th Annual Competition, 

Show and Sale. Frisco Station Mall, 100 North 

Dixieland Rd., Rogers, AR. POC is Gerald 

Krogman, ((661) 816-5637).  

>> September 2017,  Exhibit/Demonstration at 

Midwest City Library.  

Details to follow.  

>> September 14 – 24, 2017; State Fair of 

Oklahoma: 

The club will be doing demonstrations on 

Wednesday September 20, 2017, from 9:00 to 

5:00.  See Gerald Hudson to sign up,  

>>October 28-29, 2017, Artistry in Wood Show, 

Oklahoma Fair Grounds, Oklahoma City, OK.  

Noted carver, John Engler will be our judge.  

John will also teach a class following our show.  

At the current time we have one opening left 

for the John Engler carving seminar to be held 

immediately after our October Show. If you are 

interested or would like further information, 

please contact Kent Wallace.  

 

If you are aware of any other events or dates of 

importance, please let one of the Officers know 

so that we can add them to this list as a 

continuing source of news for everyone.  

2017 Officers 
Pres Fred Self 
V. Pres  Gerald Hudson 
Sec Floyd Brassfield 

Treas  Kent Wallace 



OCWC CONTINUING PROJECTS 

A special "thank you" to all the club members 

who continue to support our community 

project.  

MORE BIRDS. If you have any more Birds please 

give them to Clyde Fosdyke. If anyone gets or 

gives Comfort Birds please try to provide a 

picture or how many Birds were given and to 

whom.  Clyde Fosdyke has received donated 

Basswood cutoffs for Birds 

 

Woodcarving Classes coming up. 

Debbe Edwards 

Dates:  22, 23 and 24 September 2017 

Class sign in sheet is full with people on standby 

Location:  Old Fire Station (next to Del Rancho) 

in Mustang, OK. 

We are working on scheduling details for the 

classes with Adina Huckins early in 2018, and a 

class later in the year with Janet Denton-

Cordell.  After that we are working on possible 

classes with Sandy Smith and others.  If you 

have instructors you would like to suggest, 

please contact Clyde Fosdyke. 

AMAZON SMILE 

Earn money for the club by signing into 

smile.amazon.com.  Follow the 

instructions and select OCWC.  The club will 

receive money from your purchases. 

 

Membership and Meetings: 
 
Membership is open to individuals who are 

interested in woodcarving or the promotion of 

woodcarving.  Annual dues are $24.00 per 

family. 

 

General Meetings are held on the second 

Monday of each month (except September) at 

the City Arts Center, 3000 Pershing Blvd., State 

Fair Grounds, Oklahoma City, at 7:00 PM.  

Visitors are always welcome. Club members 

provide refreshments. 

 

Board of Directors Meetings is held on the first 

Monday of each month, at Fred Self’s sign 

business. 

 

News Letter is published each month and 

mailed or emailed to all members during the 

first week of each month. Anyone having news 

of interest to the membership or having an 

announcement relating to the Club or 

woodcarving should contact the Editor prior to 

the last day of the month. Articles are welcome 

from all members and can be emailed or called 

to the Editor. 

 

Website: www.okcarver.org 
 

 

Fred Self, President 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


